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IR.002/2020 

        8 January 2020 

 
Re: Notification of the change of the directors 
To President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

T Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to inform that the Board 
of the Directors’ Meeting No. 1/2020, held on 8 January 2020, has resolved to appoint Mr. Pitsanu 
Vichitcholchai as Director replacing Dr. Nattasit Chaisaard who is the resigned director. The 
appointment shall be effective from 8 January 2020 onwards. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 
   
                                                                                  Sincerely yours, 
                                       
 

                   (Mr. Tradsin Chongussayakul) 
                       Chief Executive Officer and Acting Managing Director  
                                                 T Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited           


